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From: Robert Tutton <roberttutton@msn.com>

Sent: 21 September 2020 12:00

To: TeamE1

Subject: Firgrove Lane North Boarhunt, Winchester, PO17 6JF - APP/L1765/C/19/3242323 

& APP/L1765/W/19/3242146

Attachments: Appeal Comments - Keet - Bungalow - Firgrove Lane.pdf

Dear Oprim Agala,

Thank you for your letter of 1st September 2020.

In accordance with the timetable set down therein, we are pleased to present our comments on the City 
Council's Statement of Case, on behalf of our client Mr J. Keet.

Kind regards,

Robert Tutton
Director

Robert Tutton Town Planning Consultants Ltd
23 Romsey Avenue, Fareham, Hampshire, PO16 9TR
T: 01329 825985 F: 01329 230175 E: roberttutton@msn.com
W: www.planningfareham.co.uk






